March 5, 2025
Dear SCI Board of Directors,

I am writing to express my support for Judge Bill Littiejohn (retired) as he seeks re-election to
the Board of Directors. Having had the privilege of co-chairing the SCI Strategy and Programs
Committee with him, I have witnessed firsthand his exceptional leadership, dedication, and vision.

Over the past three years, Judge Bill has consistently demonstrated a deep commitment to SCI's
mission and values. His strategic insights and innovative approach have been instrumental in
driving our programs forward and achieving significant milestones. His ability to collaborate
effectively with diverse stakeholders, serving as @ member of various SCI committees including
the Membership, Board Development and Strategy and Programs Committee, and his unwavering
focus on our goals have made him an invaluable asset to SCI.

During his term on the board, he has made significant recommendations for a voting member to
the board, and two key Africa country representatives - one to Angola and the other to Liberia.
Both are implementing initiatives that are having a profound impact on our organization and the
communities we serve. His forward-thinking mindset and proactive problem-solving skills have
been crucial in navigating challenges and seizing opportunities for growth.

I am confident that Judge Bill's continued presence on the Board will ensure the sustained success
and progress of our organization. His re-election will allow us to build on the strong foundation
we have established and continue to make meaningful strides towards our shared vision.

Thank you for considering my endorsement of Judge Bill Littlejohn (retired) for a second term on
the Board of Directors. I wholeheartedly believe that his leadership and dedication will continue
to drive our organization to new heights.

Sincerely,

éétima Benge

SCI Board of Directors Member
SCI Country Representative to Angola
Co-Chr SCI Strategy and Programs Committee



